Santa Ana Unified School District, CA
Chief of School Police

The Santa Ana Unified School District (SAUSD) invites your interest in the position of Chief of School Police. SAUSD is the tenth largest school district in California and the second largest in Orange County. With a focus on nurturing and cultivating the whole child, SAUSD offers programs and resources that are specialized for each child. The SAUSD is seeking a forward-thinking, experienced law enforcement professional with strong leadership presence and excellent interpersonal skills to serve as its Chief of Police. At minimum, candidates must possess a Bachelor’s degree in Administration of Justice, Public Administration, or a related field, and have seven (7) years of progressively responsible command-level experience in law enforcement, equal to the rank of Lieutenant in most police agencies. Possession of active Basic and Management California P.O.S.T. Certificates are required prior to employment. Candidates who possess a Master’s degree, are graduates of the FBI National Academy or Peace Officer Standards and Training (P.O.S.T.) Command College, and bilingual, are preferred. The monthly salary range for the incoming Chief of Police starts at $11,351-$15,685, and is dependent upon qualifications (including level of education) and experience. If you are interested in this outstanding opportunity, please visit our website at www.bobmurrayassoc.com to apply online. Please contact Joel Bryden at (916) 784-9080, should you have any questions. Filing Deadline: October 11, 2021.

